
University Facilities Planning Board  

Meeting Notes 

January 23, 2025 

Attendance: Dan Ulmen, Kevin Mielke, Debbie Winegar, Steven Don, Marianne Hoppe, Jen Anderson, 
Beth Durodoye, Christian Oberquell, Tiffany Vickers, Josh Engle 

  

Review of minutes from last meeting:   

 

LAST MEETING FOLLOW-UP: 

Steven Don approved the meeting minutes from the last meeting on 10.23.24, and Dan Ulmen 2nd.  

Dean Don discussed the official project request form for renovations of the booths in Metals Weld Shop.  
He proposed 4 different floor plan options for booths/gas lines and exhaust drops.  Dean Don was going 
to meet with faculty in these areas to see if they had a preference on a floor plan that was submitted.  

Pershing Hall project has begun and will likely take 18 months to two years to complete.  All items have 
been removed from the areas of intended work.  There is some musical equipment that will be moved 
to the high school in the upcoming weeks.  

Dan reported the Metals roof project will go out to bid again as the scope had to be revised. 

 

 

NEXT MEETING:  

• Thursday, February 27th, 2025 @ 11am in the Library Conference Room  


